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RADIATION PROTECTIONIECTION

Mr. Pat Donahoe
Environmental Impact Agency
P.O. Box 2348
Santa Fe, N.M. 87503

Dear Mr. Donahoe;

TI.e reason for the delay in getting our quarterty mitt environ-
mental report to your E.T. A. , is primarity due to Mr. Bitt Fort
and Mr. Dick Douglas from the Environmental Protection Agency in
Las Vegas, Nevada. They have been here since May 15, 1978, doing
extensive testing on our yellowcake mitt dryer scrubber and dust
collector. We would like to incorporate this data, along with the
data from the radon-226 monitoring they are doing on the gettow-
cake stacks and in the counter-current recantation (CCD) and
GHL stacks, in with our report.

This is pursuant to the telephone conversation we had on April tif,
1978.

Sincerely,

L0d s/h1' \
'Jo hn D. Ritts

Chemist 1/ Mill Environmentalist
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